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Memorandum 

To:  All LCDS Employees & Families 

Date:  February 1, 2022 

From:  Nick Salaris 

Subject: COVID-19 Agency Outbreak Update 

 

Good afternoon, 
 
These continue to be difficult and trying times, but things are getting better.  
 
This morning, we received the great news that Lambton Public Health has declared the outbreak 
due to COVID-19 at our Hill St/Corunna location over. A sincere thank you to the employees, 
people we support and their families as we have worked through the outbreak and isolation 
requirements – THANK YOU! 
 
This leaves the agency with one location currently in an outbreak situation (Aniline St in Oil 
Springs). The team is working hard and there is also light at the end of tunnel for them soon. Again, 
we extend our sincere gratitude to our employees and all those that are assisting behind the scenes 
as we work through this outbreak situation. 
 
We continue to be an essential service and it is critical we continue to serve the people we support 
through these challenging times. We must remain diligent in our protocols and we will continue to 
follow the lead of Lambton Public Health  
 
We are extremely thankful to our dedicated employees for their flexibility and resiliency. We will 
continue to keep you updated. 
 
 
Be well and be safe. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nick Salaris 
Executive Director 


